
 

  

 

 

 

Enid Woodring Regional Airport 

1026 S. 66th Street 

Enid, OK 73701 

 

February 15, 2023 

 

Mr. Christopher Banks 

Lead Project Manager 

700 Universe Blvd. 

Juno Beach, FL 33401 

 

Dear Mr. Banks,        

  I have reviewed the Skeleton Creek Energy Center as proposed in the Skeleton Creek Solar Project 

Glint and Glare Analysis, and based on the information provided do not see the project to be an obstruction 

to operations at Enid Woodring Regional Airport. 

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (580) 616-7386 or 

send an email to kcook@enid.org. 

 

          Sincerely,  

 

 

Keston Cook 

Airport Director 
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